Trinity Lutheran School Newsletter
October 7, 2025

Calendan of Events:

Tuesday, October 7 B-Team VB Quad
at HOME
(4:30/5:30/6:30pm)
**Parent/Teacher Conferences

Thursday, October 9 Student Handbells, 2:15pm
**Parent/Teacher Conferences
Friday, October 10 Chapel, 8:15am
Robotics in STEM Room
3:00-4:30pm

A-Team VB at HOME

4:00pm vs Morrison

CHAPEL 8:15 am 6:00pm vs Wayside

F ridays Saturday, October 11 B-Team VB Tourney @Wayside

10/3/25 OFFERINGS: $35.82

Year to Date: $175.93 WEEKLY MESSAGE FROM
All are welcome to join us each Friday. PRINCIPAL MAROHN

Our God Is Awesome!

D PICTURE RETAKES/ YEARBOOK

Earlier in my ministry, | served as an 8th-grade teacher and

If you have not already viewed your School Portraits, athletic director at Emmanuel in Tempe, Arizona. We loved
please select your yearbook/class picture before the greater Phoenix area, with its great weather, sights to
Retake Day!* Even if you are not ordering, please see, and things to do. We would often go hiking on mountain
choose your favorite picture. trails and visit Sedona to see the red rock formations. It was
pretty awesome. One of our favorite places to go was the
*The final deadline is two weeks after retake day; if Grand Canyon. | must admit, | am afraid of heights. Standing

next to the edge of the rim made me nervous. My kids were
little, which made matters even worse. To stare out over that
immense, sculpted landscape was awe-inspiring. Its sheer
magnitude stops you in your tracks. It is truly awesome!

you do not pick an image, VIP will choose a yearbook
image for you.

To view your student’s school portraits, look for an
email sent to you by “Visual Image Photography”, or

g teiplscsn It is baffling to think our Creator God brought something so

amazing, like the Grand Canyon, into existence with simple
words and His almighty power. All it took was for God to say,
“Let there be...”and there it was. Psalm 47:2 speaks to the
amazing nature of our God. This Psalm states, “"How awesome

Retake pictures will be taken on October 14th. This is
for students who have not yet taken a yearbook

portrait this year, or for students who have reported a is the Lord Most High, the great King over all the earth!”" That

need for a new picture. is our Heavenly Father! Our all-powerful God promises to be
with us as we navigate the troubles and uncertainties of this

Retake photos will be added to your online image life. He promises that all things will work out for our Good. He

gallery about a week after photo day. promises us the forgiveness of sins and eternal life in heaven
through Jesus Christ. And our AWESOME God will never break

If you have any questions, please email one of his promises. So whatever you are facing today, put

support@vipis.com your trust in Him. There is absolutely nothing we need to
worry about!

Here is a direct link to Trinity’s landing page on the
VIP website, (vipis.com)

https://www.vipis.com/group/4eb3d4c9/trinity-lutheran-school---brillion




E PASTRIES WITH PARENTS

New this year! Two days of Pastries with Parents! Join
us for a sweet treat before school starts with your
child{ren). Tuesday, October 14, will be sponsored by
Partners in Education. Wednesday, February 11, will be
sponsored by our Trinity teachers.

TRINITY PARTNERS IN EDUCATION PRESENTS

PASTRIES

WiTH

PARENTS

JOIN US BEFORE SCHOOL FROM 7:00AM - 8:00AM
FOR FELLOWSHIP AND A SWEET TREAT!
PARENTS MUST ACCOMPANY THEIR CHILD TO THE COMMONS.

7 FELLOWSHIP

|/ OCTOBER14TH &
- |@ FEBRUARY TITH

E MULBERRY FARM FAMILY DAY

Join us at Mulberry Farm on Sunday, October 19, from

11:30am-2:30pm. Sign up is requested through the online
link below or at the table outside the office by Wednesday,
October 15. Payment of $7.00 per person must be brought

into the office by that date as well. Thank you to Partners

in Education for covering the other half of each admission!

https://trinitybrillion.flocknote.com/signup/224453

MULBERRY
FARM

BRING YOUR FAMILY TO SEE - /
THE FARM ANIMALS! 4

$7 PER PERSON AT SIGN-UP

TIDBITS & REMINDERS...

PATRIOT’S PEN ESSAY CONTEST

This year's theme is “How Are You Showing Patriotism
and Support for our Country?” Patriot’s Pen is open to
6th, 7th, and 8th grade students. Information/entry
form has been given to those Trinity students.

This contest is sponsored in part by Calumet County
VFW Post 3153. Entries will be picked up on
Wednesday, October 29 - so they must be to the
office by 8:00am that morning.

OCTOBER EARLY RELEASE

Wednesday, October 15, will be our next 1:30 release
day of the school year. Extended care and after care
will be available that afternoon. Please take a moment
to fill out the short survey below to let us know
whether or not your child(ren) will need care that
afternoon. If you have a 3K or 4K student who normally
attends extended care on Wednesday afternoons, we
would still appreciate you filling out this short survey
to ensure we have an accurate count for that
afternoon.

If you have any questions, or have trouble accessing
the survey, please let Mrs. Johnson know.

Survey Link: forms.gle/MQbycWowgRVFK6an7



